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Major Projects Assessment

Department of Planning apd Infrastructure

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Re: MP10_0150 & MP10_0149-Graythwaite Concept Plan

The Department of Planning must assess the real impact of this application on the residents,
the community and the commuters to North Sydney.

The impact of the proposed multi-storey building on the western boundary will have severe
impacts on the traffic, on the privacy and peace and quiet of residents and on the existing

landscape of the Graythwaite site.

Without a doubt 500 more people housed at SHORE on the Graythwaite site will create noise
for residents and can only exacerbate the existing traffic congestion around the school.

The real impact of the development proposal must be assessed before any approval is given
to this application.

I wholeheartedly object to this application.

I DO NOT give permission for my name or address to be made available to the proponent,
other interested public authorities, nor for it to appear on the Department’s website.

I have made no political donations in the last two years.



